
Michelle Poppensiek 

From : com 
Sent: 
To: 

Thursday, December 16, 20109:53 AM 
Mary Mills 

Subject: [Fwd: deer] 

- --- -- - ------- -- ------ --- --- Original Message - - --- --- ----- ------- - -- - --- -
Subject: 
From: 
Date: 
To, 

Hello, 

deer 
kristin@bevia . com 
Thu, December 16, 2010 6,48 am 
clerk@cayuga-heightsny . us 
mayor@cayuga-heights . ny.lls 
bszekely@cayuga - heights . ny.us 
randolina@cayuga-heights.ny . us 
ccrooker@cayuga-heights . ny . ll5 
ekarns@cayuga-heights . ny . us 
driesman@cayuga-heights.ny . us 
tboyce@cayuga - heights.ny . us 

As a resident of Cayuga Heights, I am writing to expre ss my dismay and opposition to the 
proposed Net and Bolt solution regarding the deer in Cayuga Heights . I implore the mayor 
and board to continue considering more humane options -- sterilization, fence building and 
e v en allowing hunters, perhaps experienced bow hunters, into the area to thin the herd - ­
in their search for answers to this complicated question . From what I have read about it, 
Net and Bolt seems especially cruel and draconian . 

If the deer are exterminated, I do hope a way will be found to distribute the venison to 
the needy in our community. 

Thank you for your time and conside ration . 

Kristin McCarthy - Bev ia 
 

Ithaca, NY 14850 
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